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Dexter PD to Participate in Law Enforcement Torch Run

Dexter, Missouri - The Dexter Police Department is selling Torch Run T-shirts!  The Law
Enforcement Torch Run began 31 years ago in Kansas as a vision of Chief Richard LaMunyon, who wanted to give his
officers an opportunity to participate in something positive.

The Dexter Police Department, along with several other area law enforcement agencies, will again participate in the Special

Olympics Torch Run.  Local Dexter PD Detective Trevor Pulley has been participating in the Law Enforcement Torch Run for
13 years and is spearheading this year’s Run in Dexter on Thursday, May 19, 2016 at 10:00 a.m.

The route will be from business 60 and Route AD (by Wal-Mart) to Business 60 and Missouri Highway 25 (at On The Go). 
Let's show our community support by purchasing a t-shirt and lining business 60 and cheer them on as they relay the Run the
Torch in honor of those who participate in Special Olympics!

Running in this year’s event are Don Donner, Jeremy Brotz, D.J. Robinson, Josh Benton, Larry Patterson, Trevor Pulley, and

John Moore from the Dexter Police Department.  Chief of Police Sammy Stone will lead the LETR again this year.  From the

Missouri Highway Patrol will be Tim Pulley, Clark Parrot, Matt Foster, and Jody Laramore.  Participating from the Stoddard

County Sheriff’s Department are Gary Brady, Andrew Johnson, Kristie Palmer, and John Attickson.  Wesley Carter from the
Bernie Police Department will also be running. (This may not be a complete list as of press time.)

The Dexter Police Department is doing their part by selling Special Olympics t-shirts and hats with all proceeds going to

Special Olympics funding.  If you would like to purchase a shirt or donate please contact Detective Captain Trevor Pulley at

573-624-5512 or send an email to Trevor.pulley@dexterpd.com

Shirts (youth – 2XL) are $10 each; 3XL are $15 each and 4XL – 6XL are $20 each.

It’s more than a run; the Torch Run is a campaign to raise awareness and funds for Special Olympics.  The mission of the

LETR is to raise both dollars and awareness for Special Olympics.  Nearly 200 agencies and 6,500 officers work year-round

in Missouri to accomplish this goal; they are some of our greatest volunteers.  All funds raised go toward supporting Special
Olympics Missouri’s year-round sports training and athletic competition program for more than 16,500 athletes across the
state.

Shown in the photo from left to right: Trevor Pulley, Larry Patterson, Sammy Stone, and Josh Benton of the Dexter Police
Department.
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This article: Dexter PD to Participate in Law Enforcement Torch Run  was first

published on https:/showmetimes.com .
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